NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CONCERNING ADDITIONAL
APPROPRIATION OF THE CITY OF GREENFIELD, INDIANA

	The residents and taxpayers of the City of Greenfield, Indiana (the “City”) are hereby notified that the Common Council of the City will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, December 11, 2024 in the Richard J. Pasco Council Chamber, Room 127 located in the Keith McClarnon Government Center, 10 S. State Street, Greenfield, Indiana 46140 on the matter of appropriating money from the American Rescue Plan Act Nonreverting Fund #2401 for the purposes consistent with the approved Amended City of Greenfield, Indiana ARPA Funding Plan. Such additional appropriation shall be for the purpose of the payment of expenses approved within the approved Amended City of Greenfield, Indiana ARPA Funding Plan. Said appropriations are in addition to any appropriations provided for in the existing budget and tax levy. At said public hearing all persons shall have the right to appear and be heard on the necessity of said appropriation. Any individual who wishes to attend, observe, or participate in said public hearing and requires special accommodations is requested to contact the Greenfield Clerk-Treasurer at 10 S. State Street, Greenfield, Indiana 46140 to request such accommodations.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	Dated this 26th day of November, 2024.


							
						Lori Elmore, Clerk-Treasurer
						City of Greenfield, Indiana
						10 S. State St.
						Greenfield, IN 46140
